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ALS: James Barbour, Dept. of war 

To: G. C. Sibley, B. H. Reeves, Commissioners 

 

        Dept. Of War 

         September 19. 1825 

Gentleman, 

 The president has recently been informed that Mr. Poinsett our minster near the Government of 

Mexico has not as yet been able to make any progress in the negotiation on the subject of a 

continuation of the road which you are now engaged in marking out, beyond the boundary line of the 

United States. You will, therefore, confine your operations to the said boundary agreeably to the 1st 

Section of the Act of the 3rd Mach last, copy of which has been furnished you. 

      I have the honor to be 

       Yr. Obt. Servt. 

        James Barbour 

G. C. Sibley & B. H. Reeves ings. 

  Commissioners &. & 
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